
To Whom it May Concern, 
 
I am a licensed broker in the state of Oregon and would like to take this opportunity to support 
HB 2006.  
 
If passed, I believe this legislation would aid those who need it most and I really do feel this is an 
exemplar instance of the old adage 'rising tides lift all ships'. I encounter people through my 
work all the time who could use just a little extra help. This alone will not resolve the difficult 
housing barriers we face her in Portland but will be a vital piece of the overall solution I am 
confident we can come up with as Oregonians. 
 
Warm regards, 
Evans Boyd  
 
 
--  
Evans Boyd | Broker 
 


